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Mr Richard Lindsay won the VET Teacher/Trainer of the Year award in recognition 
of his innovation in the nation-leading Electric Vehicle Program. 
The Board would also like to congratulate Amy Nussio, Bernie Salter and Libby 
Bailey. 
 
CIT forms a critical part of the ACT Government’s Skilled to Succeed aspiration as 
the Woden Campus moves closer to reality and we work toward our whole of CIT 
cloud campus.  2023 will be about growth including the important social goals 
afforded by fee-free TAFE.  
  
On behalf of the Board I would like to wish all staff a Merry Christmas and Happy 
Holidays.  We hope that you have a relaxing break. 
 


